
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Amber Cannon [ACannon@yatespetroleum.com] 
Monday, June 04, 2012 3:40 PM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Bob Asher 
Achene Frey Battery / Cigarillo SWD #1 

Mike, 

Per our conversation this afternoon... 

We discussed that the Achen Frey Battery was at acceptable closure levels. Per your approval, Yates Petroleum will 
complete backfill of location and submit final C-141 reports for 2RP-1075 and 2RP-1117 once backfill is complete. 

Per your approval, at the Cigarillo SWD #1, Yates Petroleum will complete backfill of location and submit a final C-141 
report for 2RP-849 once backfill is complete. 

Thank you for your time, 

Amber Cannon 
Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-4111 
Cell: (575)-513-8799 
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